
 

MARCH 26, 2024 
 The Board of Supervisors of Clinton County, Iowa, met. Present were Supervisors Irwin, Srp and George. 
Minutes from the previous meeting were read and approved. 

 

 10:00 A.M.  Call to Order – Pledge of Allegiance 
 

 10:02 A.M.  Public Hearing – Proposed Fiscal Year 2024-2025 Clinton County Property Tax Levies 
Chairman Irwin called a public hearing to order to solicit public comment on the County’s proposed tax levy 

rates. 
Present were the Board of Supervisors, County Auditor Eric Van Lancker, County Budget Director, County 

Treasurer, County Assessor, public and media. 
Proof of publication was presented, accepted and returned for filing.  

The tax levy statements were reviewed to explain the information that was provided on the notice.  
Jerry Kedley, county resident, asked about what was covered by the county levy and how the assessed values are 
figured into the property tax calculations. He suggested the Board goes back to the State officials and share with them 
that the information should be better explained. Chris Victory, Clinton resident, said his taxes have gone up since he 
became a homeowner and is concerned about his taxes going up while he lives next to a dilapidated piece of property. 
Mark Forney, Camanche resident, had questions about how his property is assessed as his property assessment 
realized a large increase. Discussion took place about how properties are assessed and credits that are available.  
 

Motion by Supervisor Srp to adjourn the public hearing.    

Roll Call: George: Yes; Srp: Yes; Irwin: Yes.     Motion carried. The public hearing was 
adjourned at 11:00 a.m.  

 

The Board of Supervisors adjourned to meet on Monday, April 1, 2024.  
 

Eric Van Lancker, County Auditor                      Jim Irwin, Jr., Chairperson 
-APPROVED- 

 
___________________________           ____________________________ 
County Auditor                     Chairperson 


